
Warren County Commissioners Public Hearing
May 22, 2024, 12:00 p.m.

Jackson Courtroom

Commissioner Kenneth Klakamp called the Public Hearing to order Commissioner Tricia D. Durbin and 
Commissioner Daniel Glotz to present.

Staff Present: Pamela Matve, Chief Clerk, Michael Lyon, Director of Planning & Zoning, and Solicitor Nathaniel 
Schmidt 

Citizens Present: Josh Cotton (WTO), Jackie Palmar (ENN), Sally Beckerink (LWV), Linda Critzer, Susanne White,
and Todd White

Farmington Twp. to join county zoning: Michael Lyon, Director of Planning & Zoning explained that Farmington
Township from the mid 60’s until 2012.

In 2023 the supervisors asked what is the process of getting back into county zoning. The planning office met with 
the supervisors several times.

On January 2, 2024, at their township meeting, they officially took a vote to go back to being zoned under the 
county. We then received their request letter on January 12, 2024.

The maps have been on display in the Township office, and the planning and zoning office for more than 45 days, 
and all advertising has been met. 

It then went to the Planning Commission to be heard, and they recommended it go before the Commissioners for 
final approval.

Michael Lyon, Director of Planning & Zoning stated that by coming under county zoning our office with help with 
Flood Plain Management along with proper sewer management.

Public Comment :

Commissioner Daniel Glotz stated that all steps under the municipal code have been met.

With nothing further, the public hearing was closed at 12:07 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Approved:

Pamela J. Matve Daniel Glotz
Chief Clerk Warren County Commissioner




